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From: corphelp

Sent: Thursday, February 03, 2011 8:11 AM
To: c¢

Subject: RE: P11000008237

Good morning Carin,

Your request to add your FE! has heen forwarded to the appropriate section for processing.

Thanks,

Tom

Piease take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Depariment of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: c ¢ [mailto:candcsepticservice@amail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 5:42 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: Re: P11000008237

Hi, I would like to add the FEI number to P11000008237. The fei number is 27-4669034. Thank you.

On Tue, Feb 1, 2011 at 1:35 PM, corphelp <corphelp@dos.state.fl.us> wrote:

Thank you lor your email.

‘The FEI number can be added with an email request to this oftice. Please list the Corporation name and
assigned document number with your request.

The Articles of Amendment will be filed to change the title of an officer on the Corporation.

In order to amend your Articles of Incorporation, you must submit Articles of Amendment, along with the
appropriate filing fee to the Division of Corporations, The fee to file Articles of Amendment is $35. Forms,
which include filing information, are available directly from the Division's Web page (www.sunbiz.org). Click
on: "Print Filing Forms" then “Florida Corporation (Profit and Non Profit)” or you may call our Amendment
Section at 850-245-6050 and request that the forms be mailed to you.
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Rob
Internet Access

Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer, Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your padicipation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: ¢ ¢ [mailto:candcsepticservicef@pgmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 1:24 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: P11000008237

Hi, I am Carin Carmichael, and 1 am just wanting to know if I can add my FEIN to this document as well as
change larry garner to MR instead of Officer.?
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